Elizabeth Harsch

This will not work with so many cars heading down 2nd 5t in addition Oppose 05-18-
to the residents in the exact hours that you are considering drop off 2024
and pick ups. As it is we sometimes have to wait 2 signals and they 09:43 am

are long. You will create a lot of back up on a one way street that is
an emergency vehicle designated street. It is not practical unless the
city changes the signal on PCH to give us considerably more time
which would create more traffic at PCH .Limit parent drop off and
pick up to PCH.
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